

YSA Melbourne



July Committee Meeting

When 17-07-2023 at 04:30 PM

Location: Online, Online

Chairperson Beck Smith

Minute taker Orion Zymaris

Present Antoni Giannakopoulos , Jasmine Salter , Beck Smith (Vice President (Events)), Orion Zymaris (President, Secretary)

Minutes

1. Confirmation of Previous Minutes

Meeting opens 4:37 pm

Becky: I move a motion to confirm the minutes for the June committee meeting are a true and accurate record.

For: 3

Against: 0

Abstentions: 1

2. Social Discussion

Becky: One of my friends wants to do an interactive art class, I suggested we arrange it as a social

Antoni: I think that's a good idea

Becky: I'd have to reach out to her about it, but I think that would be good too. I was also thinking about trivia but that's a big commitment

Orion: Yeah we'd probably want people turning up reliably for a few socials before committing to that

Becky: I was also planning on doing a scav hunt at the end of the year

Orion: I also have a contact for the RSV now through ANZAAS so I may be able to get us a connection again

Becky: That would be amazing! We could do a study session during SWOTVAC

Orion: And we know people who could come in and help

Becky: Ok so we've considered trivia, we've done board games, laser tag is fairly expensive

Orion: We have a stack of bowling vouchers still right?

Becky: That's true; we could do bowling

Antoni: When would next social be?

Becky: The study one would have to be October; I reckon we do one in August as well? I really like the idea of doing something with RSV, or a science in the park, talk with a scientist at the end of the year

Orion: I reckon scav hunt is easier to organise than trivia

Becky: Why don't we put our effort into one big scav hunt instead of trying to do a bunch of smaller socials

Antoni: It's easier to get people to come to one big event than a lot of small ones

Becky: I was thinking botanical gardens, as we have a lot of new younger members and we don't want them getting lost in the city. There's a lot of stuff to do there

[Discussion about things at botanical gardens ensues]

Becky: We need to theme it and dress it up, like we're NPCs standing around and stuff

Jasmine: Maybe we can add riddles and things. This would be late November-December?

Antoni: Yes, after exams

Becky: I'll make a Google Drive and we can start planning. I'd like to put all our collective effort into this and make it a really big event

Antoni: How many are we expecting?

Becky: I don't know, but I know a lot of my friends are interested. We should also make a story for it

[Discussion about Google Docs logistics ensues]

Becky: Braindump on that document, and we can chat about the details in slack. Then we can organise a study session for October!

3. General Business

Meeting closed at 4:58 pm

End of minutes.